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Thursday, June 12, 2025

The Town of Stephenville wishes to advise
residents that a section of Queen Street, from
the intersection of Main Street to the
intersection of St. George’s Avenue, will be
closed to traffic on Thursday, June 12, 2025,
from 8:30 a.m. until approximately 3:00 p.m.

During this time, traffic traveling south on
Queen Street will be detoured east or west onto
St. George’s Avenue, while traffic traveling
north on Queen Street will be detoured West
onto Main Street to access St. George’s
Avenue.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may
cause and thank you for your understanding.



